

We have had a really busy term and are all really proud with how well the children have settled into their new routines, new classes and new teachers. We wish you all a lovely and restful half term break and look forward to welcoming you all back on Tuesday 1st November.

Parents Evenings and Interim Reports

The Children's Interim Reports were sent home this week and the On-Line Parents Evenings took place,. Thank you to Parents who attended the meetings, we apologise for technical glitches experienced by some, hopefully we will get this sorted out by the time we hold our next meetings!

Saying farewell to Nikki Pitcher. The whole school said a big farewell to Miss Pitcher on Tuesday. She will be leaving us to start a new role in Park Junior School. We take this opportunity to thank Miss Pitcher for all her hard work and wish her every success in her new school.

Thank you for the **Food Bank donations**. Your generosity is very much appreciated and will benefit the local community.

Lunchtime Fun

As a result of our fun lunchtimes, you may find that your child is coming home with scuffed shoes, especially when they have been on the Scooter Boards or the Diddi Cars. If this is the case, then we recommend that children bring in a pair of daps or trainers to change into and girls can wear trousers or bring in some jogging bottoms to protect their uniforms during their lunchtime fun.

Flu Immunisation will take on Tuesday 1st November

Many thanks for completing and returning the forms .

Running Club will resume on Thursday 3rd November at 8am

Year 5 Class Trip to the Soldiers of Gloucester Museum—Thursday 3rd November

Year 5 will be visiting the Soldiers of Gloucester Museum. This will deepen their understanding of World War Two and Life in Britain during World War Two. Please return trip forms to the school office, as soon as possible. Thank you.

Year 6 Maple Class swimming Thursday 3rd November

After School Clubs will resume on Thursday 3rd November 3.30 until 4.30pm

Postponed - Netball Tournament at Rednock School—Wednesday 19th October

Unfortunately, the Netball Tournament at Rednock School was postponed, as soon as it is rescheduled we will let you know and will get in some more practice in the meantime!









Important Dates to Remember

Monday 31st October

INSET DAY

Tuesday 1st November

Children return to school

Flu Immunisation

Thursday 3rd November

Running Club 8am

Y6 Maple Swimming

Y5 Soldiers of Gloucestershire Museum

After School Clubs Start 3.30—4.30pm

Friday 4th November

School Photos





PTA needs YOU!

We are once again seeking NEW COMMITTEE MEMBERS for this school year and NEW VOLUNTEERS to help with PTA events...

We are urgently looking to fill the roles of Chair and Vice Chair.

Please do get in touch with us, even if you only have a few hours to spare or just some ideas to share - both are very valuable to us in helping the PTA continue to support our children and the school with fundraising. Many of our volunteers do so on an ad hoc basis, with only a small commitment required.

No previous experience is necessary for the positions above and you will have the opportunity to shadow and learn from other members of the PTA.

Please email our PTA if you are able to help in anyway: contact@cwpta.org

Reminder: Class PE

Please ensure your children bring in their PE Kit on Tuesday 1st November.

Reminder: Contacting Staff

Please do not use the VLE email accounts as these are not monitored.

Please use admin@camwoodfield-jun.gloucs.sch.uk or staff are always available on the playground in the mornings or after school at pick up time.

Reminder Parking Safety

Please can we remind you to park considerately and safely in the surrounding roads. We have been made aware of some dangerous parking practices and we are all concerned that it's only a matter of time before someone gets seriously injured.

Reminder—Y6 Transfer to Secondary School Forms

The Forms for Transfer to Secondary School have been sent home, please note the Deadline date for application forms to be with Shire Hall is no later than the 31st October 2022.

Families Gloucestershire Magazine—Link

Families Gloucestershire September/October 2022 Digital by Families Magazine - Issuu











Important Dates to Remember

Monday 7th November

Send Reviews with Parents

Y5 Music Tuition

Thursday 10th November

Running Club 8am

Y6 Maple Swimming

After School Clubs 3.30pm – 4.30pm

Monday 14th November

BikeAbilty Y6 All week

Y5 Music Tuition

Wednesday 16th November

Y4 St Fagans Class Trip

Thursday 17th November

Running Club 8am

Y6 Maple Swimming

After School Club 3.30-4.30pm

Thursday 24th November

Running Club 8am

Y6 Maple Swimming

After School Club 3.30-4.30pm





Reminder: COVID vaccines: how to access first or second doses for children aged 5-17

It isn't too late for children to access a COVID vaccination if they haven't already completed their course.

Children are eligible for:

- First or second dose Children aged 5 to 11 (paediatric dose Pfizer)
- First or second doses Children aged 12-17 (Pfizer)
- Third primary dose Children aged 5-11 who are severely immunocompromised (paediatric dose Pfizer – 8 weeks after second dose), anyone aged 12+ who is severely immunocompromised (Pfizer – 8 weeks after second dose)
- Autumn booster Children aged 5-11 who are severely immunocompromised or household contact of someone immunocompromised (paediatric dose Pfizer – at least 3 months after previous dose), anyone aged 12-17 who is severely immunocompromised or household contact of someone immunocompromised (Pfizer – at least 3 months after previous dose)
- *children aged 5-15 inclusive must wait 12 weeks after a COVID-19 infection to get a vaccination
- **people aged 16 or over must wait four weeks after a COVID-19 infection to get a vaccination

To access a vaccination, contact your GP Practice for advice on how to book an appointment at a local vaccination centre, use the national booking system to get an appointment at a community pharmacy or the JabVan at Gloucestershire Royal Hospital (www.nhs.uk/covidvaccination or call 119), or look out for drop-in clinics on the local COVID information portal.

Please make sure to carefully check eligibility before taking your child to a drop-in clinic; depending on their age they may only have specific vaccines which will not always be available at every clinic.

More information about the COVID vaccines for children and young people is available here.



Important Dates to Remember











Reminder: We are lucky to have early morning and afterschool club available on our doorstep by Cam Woodfield Nest, please see message below from the Woodfield Nest, for your information:

Message from Woodfield Nest:

Holiday Club We are trialling our Holiday Club again in the school holidays (we used to run these but due to lots of cancellations it became unfeasible to run). We are starting with 2 days in the October School Holiday. We are now fully booked, however we will be releasing dates of future Holiday Club days soon! Speak to Kate or Rachel if you would like more info.

Key Dates:

Fri 21 Oct Last day

Term 1 All Mon 31 Oct Term 2 starts (Nest & Infants)

Tues 1 Nov Term 2 starts (Juniors)

Sat 12 Nov New Pre-School Parent Open Morning

Fri 16 Dec Last day of Term 2 All Early finish

Our Contact Details

Tel: 548248 Email: itsfun@woodfieldnest.co.uk rachel@woodfieldnest.co.uk



Important Dates to Remember















Important Dates to Remember







